
  

 

Rotary Club of Hertford 
Meeting Activities and Events 

January 24, 2023 

Club Officers 
President 

Bob Bennett 
President-Elect 

Henry House 
Vice President 

TBD 
Secretary 

Bob Bennett 
Treasurer 

Micki Levine 
Past Presidents 

Tim Brinn 
Sandy Stevenson 

Club Directors 
Club Service 

Joe Easterwood 
Community Service 
Micki Levine - Temp 

International Service 
Karen Throckmorton 
Youth & Vocational 

Services 
Viktor Modic 

Public Relations 
Mike Cantin 

District # 7720 
Club # 6109 

Quote of the Day 
“If you have men who 
will exclude any of 
God’s creatures from 
the shelter of 
compassion and pity, 
you will have men who 
will deal likewise with 
their fellow men.” 

--St. Francis of Assisi 

Guests 
Speaker, Dana Comer 

Member Birthdays 
None 

Member Anniversaries 
Bill Scribner, 2 years 

Wedding Anniversaries 
None 

Program Schedule 
01/31 Assembly 

02/07 Viktor Modic 
02/14 Bron Prokuski 
02/21 Sandy Stevenson  
 (SOM) 
02/28 Glenn White  

03/07 Robert Beauchamp 
03/14 Winfield Boyer 
03/21 Tim Brinn (SOM) 
03/28 Assembly  

Attendance 
Members Present            14 
Attendance %                   58 

 
 
 

  

Bob opened the meeting at 7:02 am.  Members recited 
the Pledge of Allegiance, sang My Country Tis of Thee, 
then then Bob gave the Invocation. 

     Announcements 
* Members were asked once again to sign up to serve 
on one or more of the five strategic priority 
committees. 

* Reminder:  Donate to Hunger Heroes 
Program 

Micki introduced Dana Comer, Executive Director of the 
Tri-County Animal Shelter, located in Tyner, NC. Dana 
noted that she has been in this field for 28 years.  Her 
Shelter covers Perquimans, Chowan, and Gates 
Counties, and generally takes in approximately 2,100 
animals annually. She said their motto is, ‘If we can save 
them, we will.” Upon arrival the staff does an 
assessment of each h , neutering/spaying, etc. Locally, 
Teleport is accepting donations for their Shelter. 
Although they receive some government funding, it is 
not enough to cover their costs.  They can use 
donations of items used to care for the pets, and also 
monetary donations.  Dana noted they have 5 staff 
members but need volunteers to assist them.  For more 
information, go on-line to the Animal Welfare of the 
Albemarle Region (AWARENC.org). 

Concluding Activities 
*  Happy Bucks:  Bob, Connie, Mike C., Micki 
*  50/50 Raffle:  Mike C. won & donated it to CART 
*  Members recited the 4-Way Test. 
*  The meeting adjourned at 7:50 am.   

Respectfully submitted by Bob. 


